
PRESIDENT 

February 23, 2024 

HaiTiet B. Nembhard 
Office of the President 
Harvey Mudd College 
301 Platt Blvd 
Claremont, CA 91 711 

Dear Harriet, 

Bowdoin 

Please accept my warmest congratulations on the occasion of your installation as president of 
Harvey-Mudd College. Harvey-Mudd is fortunate that you have taken on this role and will lead 
such an important and meaningful institution forward. 

On behalf of all of us at Bowdoin College, congratulations once again. 

Sincerely, 

Bowdoin College 5700 College Station, Brunswick, ME 04on-8448 207-725-3221 s.zaki@bowdoin.edu 




